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INDUSTRIES

PPG INDUSTRIES, INC./P.O. BOX 2844/PITTSEURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15230/ AREA 412/782-5130

December 27, 1979 riber atass Technical Center

Mr. Robert O. McClintock
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. McClintock:

Subject: Inspection 30-13239/79-01

PPG Industries, Inc. has made a written request,
dated 12/7/79, to the Licensing Division of the
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission for an amend-
ment to its Materials License (No. 37-17727-01).
We have requested the deletion of M. A. Grodin's
name from Condition 12 of the License and have
offered three names in its place. The licensed
material will now be used under the supervision of
S. F. Zdziarski, Senior Process Engineer; R. D.
Ondocsin, Industrial Hygienist; and J. F. Sproull,
Head - Tank Department. We expect to be in full
compliance when the Licensing Division approves the
amendment request.

The shared supervisory responsibility, as proposed,
will afford greater management control in the
proper utilization of the licensed material. In
addition, a training session is scheduled to re-
emphasize to the appropriate personnel the operating
procedures of the unit and the applicable safety
regulations. We believe that these two items will
help avoid further items of noncompliance.

Very truly yours,

- + . ,. -

R. D. Ondocsin
Industrial Hygienist
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